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“Together We Achieve” 

 
    Our 52nd Fall Leadership workshop is in the books -  the feedback has been great.   Thank you 
to Ms Stratton for all her hard work in getting the food and setting it up.    Congratulations to the 
winners of the Bank Contest:  Spaulding (1st); Salem (2nd) and Manchester West (3rd).  All the 
designs were very creative.   The final tally for donation to the NH Food Bank was $1747.36!  
Another job well done, NH FBLA.   First place in raising money:  Spaulding; 2nd place (tie) 
Goffstown and Concord. 

     The next event on the horizon is the National Fall Leadership Conference in Providence, RI.  
Over 20 of our members/advisers will be headed to the conference on November 10, returning on 
the 11th.  There will be workshops, networking, an event at Dave & Busters, etc.  We are looking 
forward to meeting members from all across the US. 

     December 7 will be our annual December meeting for Advisers and their Presidents.  
Registration is $15/attendee and can be made by completing the attached  registration form or 
by simply emailing mklayers117@gmail.com with the number and names of those attending.  
Registrations will be accepted until November 22 and payment is due no later than December 1.  
The meeting will be held at Concord HS.   Parking information to follow.   This meeting is crucial if 
you are planning on attending the SLC -  many decisions about the conference will be made 
during this meeting. 

      Once again, we are encouraging chapters to connect with local businesses who would like 
to support our competitive events at SLC.   $40 will sponsor a competitive event  - all sponsors will 
be highlighted on the winners’ slide show.   Questions?   Email Mklayers117@gmail.com.   

      DON’T FORGET:  the first NH Leadership Council meeting will be held on Tuesday night, 
October 24.   Email SO Hannah at hmshortt@gmail.com for more details and the link to the 
meeting,  
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